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The flrst sentence of Article I of the pro posed agreement on financial
arrangements for port services to naval vessels may be the subject ofSormE
misunderstanding unless clarified. In order to preclude future misunder-
standing, the following interpretation is made at this time:

Canadian Naval ships obtaining routine port services at naval installa-
tions provided by United States Navy uniformed personnel will not bi
required to pay for such services where similar services are provided United
States Navy ships at Canadian naval installations; however, at most United
States Naval installations services such as pilotage, tugs, garbage disposai
etc., must be paid for, either in cash or on a reimbursable basis. The saT1i

charges are made for United States Navy ships at these United States NaV3
installations. Therefore, it is expected that United States Navy ships wil
pay for such services at Canadian ports.

United States Embassy,
Ottawa, July 21, 1955.


